
Waimea Trails and Greenways
MEETING NOTES

May 11, 2009

PRESENT:   Clem Lam,   Avi Okin, Peggi Kamisato, Leningrad Elairionoff

1. Clem walked the trail with Pete Hoffman today and  showed him what 
the community did at the September 2008 workday to open the trail 
for public use. We want to solicit his help in getting Parks and 
Recreation to make our next work day possible by installing a fence 
between Opelo Road and Kahawai Street. Our work day was supposed 
to be May 16 but because of no fence, we had to cancel.

2. Next workday - getting the fence will be a priority. Leningrad will 
write a memo to try to get the County to act.

3. State Historic Preservation office has hopefully contacted David 
Imata.

4. This week Greg Mooers is supposed to meet with Daniel Chung from 
Bank of Hawaii to discuss easement on the Lodge property.

5. Peggi suggested we hire a service to put out a newsletter - it is very 
inexpensive and can reach lots of people. We have a base that we 
called upon when we wrote Brennon Morioka about the STIP status. 
We could use this as a starting point.

cc. James Komata, David Imata
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